BOROUGH OF KETTERING

REGULATORY COMMITTEE (LICENSING MATTERS)

Meeting held – 26th June 2002 


Present:
Councillor West (Chair)




Councillors Brace, Brown, Buchanan and Whyte


Also Present: Gary Duthie (Principal Legal Officer)




Russell Howell (Health Protection Manager)




Sarah Goodman (Committee Administrator)

(Prior to the meeting the film ‘Spiderman’ had been viewed at the Odeon Cinema, Kettering)

*02.RCL.5
APOLOGIES



Apologies for absence were received from Councilors R Groome 

and M Lynch.

*02.RCL.6
MINUTES



RESOLVED

that the minutes of the Regulatory 





Committee (Licensing) held on the 9th May 




2002 be approved and signed by the Chair. 

*02.RCL.7
REQUEST FOR RECLASSIFICATION OF THE FILM 


‘SPIDERMAN’ 



A report was submitted to seek instruction with regard to a 


request to reclassify the film ‘Spiderman from classification 12 to 

PG.



A letter from the British Board of Film Classification (BBFC) was 

circulated to the meeting.



Simon Hopkins of the Odeon Cinema attended the meeting and 

provided background information to the request. 



The panel discussed the guidelines used by the BBFC in 


classifying films and the content of ‘Spiderman’. Following 


discussion it was



RESOLVED 

(i) that the PG certificate be applied to the 




film ‘Spiderman’, with those under the age 




of 12 to be accompanied by an adult, and a 




warning that the film contained some 





scenes of strong fantasy violence, and






(ii) that (i) above have immediate effect.

(The meeting started at 12.30pm and ended at 1.15pm)

Signed………………………………………………

Chair

Regulatory Committee (Licensing) No.1
26.6.02


